St John the Baptist Church of England Primary School, Crondall Street, Hoxton, London N1 6JG

Tel: 020 7739 4902 Fax: 020 77292347 Email: office@st-john.hackney.sch.uk

Executive Principal: Sian Davies Headteacher: Toni Mason



Thursday 30th January 2020



Dear parents and carers,

Safer Internet day is on Tuesday 11th February 2020. Although the children learn about online safety in every computing lesson, we will be having a big focus on this year's theme, "Together for a better internet" on this day. This year we will be learning about creating a positive digital footprint and thinking about how we are perceived online. We will also be talking about being kind to others.

All families are invited to attend the online safety coffee morning on Tuesday 11th February at 8:55am in the dinner hall. In this session we will be talking about lots of ways you can help your children learn to be safe and responsible internet users.

We are also holding drop ins every Tuesday morning starting on Tuesday 4th February at 8:45am for parents and carers to come and see a member of staff for help with anything related to online safety. This may be setting up parental controls, advice on screen time, or advice on anything that you might be worried about or would like help with.

On the back of this letter is some information about screen time. This is a good opportunity to think about the amount of screen time your child has and make sure they are developing positive habits from a young age; balancing time for other experiences vital to their development and getting a good amount of sleep. I will be sending a different leaflet out each week on a different aspect of online safety and adding updates to the newsletter for your information.

If you have any questions about online safety, please come to the drop in next week or make an appointment to see me if this time is not convenient.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Toni Mason Headteacher







